

Embassy of Ireland, Copenhagen

11 August 2022

Henrik Bay Hansen,

CRAS Ensemble

Dear Henrik,

I am writing to confirm that the Embassy of Ireland is pleased to offer our support with CRAS Ensemble's upcoming project inspired by James Joyce's Ulysses.

We will be happy to assist you with promoting the project to the local Irish community, connecting with Irish artists in Denmark, and securing the agreement of the Director of the James Joyce Centre in Dublin to participate in the event in Copenhagen. Please kindly note that this letter does not constitute any specific funding commitment for this project.

Yours sincerely,

Enally Ghadimi

Chargé d'Affaires

Embassy of Ireland, Copenhagen